Independent Policing
Oversight Authority

GUARDING PUBLIC INTEREST IN POLICING

Ref. No. IPOA/CEO/PRESS/19 (25) 29 SEPTEMBER, 2017

PRESS RELEASE: IPOA LAUNCHES INVESTIGATIONS INTO THE ALLEGED ASSAULT ON
UNIVERSITY STUDENTS BY THE POLICE

IPOA this morning nofed from social media reports of an incident in which

members of the National Police Service allegedly stormed the University of Nairobi

and assaulted students at the institution.

IPOA on its own motion has proceeded to dispatch its Rapid Response Unit to
investigate the matter. IPOA will investigate the allegations of assault and any

other misconduct against the Police Officers.

The Authority requests for information that can further investigations from any
member of the public including students who were at any of the affected scenes

to report to IPOA through the following means:

ACK Garden Annex 2nd Floor, 1st Ngong Avenue
Telephone: 020-4906000, 0792532626, 0773999000

Email: info@ipoa.go.ke, complaints@ipoa.go.ke.

IPOA remains committed to being independent, impartial and fair in all its

mandate operations.

DENNIS DANSON OKETCH
HEAD, COMMUNICATIONS AND OUTREACH DEPARTMENT
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